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To Cynthia C Johnson/PV/EDC@TCP 
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Subject Fw: El Dorado Disposal rate increase 

Don't know if all the supervisors received this. 

Loretta Featherston 
Assistant to Supervisor Dupray 
District 1 
Phone: (530) 621 -5650 
Fax: (530) 622-3645 
Ifeatherston@co.el-dorad0.ca.u~ 

- Forwarded by Loretta M FeatherstonlPVlEDC on 06/21/2007 03:OO PM -- 
JeffSly@pia.ca.gov 
0611 912007 03:15 PM To bosone@co.el-dorado.ca,us 

CC 

Subject El Dorado Disposal rate increase 

I understand from a notice I received from El Dorado Disposal Service that a hearing has been scheduled 
before the Board of Supervisors on June 26, 2007, to review a requested "consumer price index" rate 
increase for El Dorado Disposal. My wife and I OPPOSE any such proposed rate increase. 

As residents of Cameron Park we are forced to pay for rnandatory trash service from El Dorado Disposal. 
I have been informed that by a slim majority vote mandatory trash service was approved by the voters. 
Any rate increase for mandatory service should likewise be approved by those same voters. The only 
matter the Board of Supervisors should consider involving mandatory trash service is whether or not those 
forced to pay for mandatory trash service should be forced to continue paying for mandatory service. 
Once service is no longer rnandatory, them feel free to consider price increases. 

El Dorado Disposal received a price increase less that six months ago. In November 2006 they were 
granted a $1.60 per billing period fuel charge that the Board apparently approved without notice to rate 
payors. If we had received notice of the proposed fuel charge, you would have received notice of our 
opposition to that charge as well. 

As tax payors and voters of El Dorado County, we are asking you to oppose any proposed rate increase 
and we ask that the fuel charge be eliminated as well. 

Thank you 

Jeff Sly 
(530) 41 7-1 264 


